
a better worici

united nations iÿterÿational school

2',?;2:iÿ;,;> ,ÿ ;,F TR!£,-iÿi ZIc:}

19 October 2017

Dear UNIS Community,

As you are aware, UNIS has commenced the search for our next Executive
Director. The Board of Trustees has established a Search Committee and an
update on this process was provided at the last Parents Association meeting.
Over the past few weeks, the Search Committee has been interviewing search
firms to help us find the best possible leader for the school. We received
proposals from various firms and after a careful review of the proposals, four
firms were brought in for interviews at the school. I am very pleased to
announce that we have selected the services of Doreen R. Oleson, Coreen R.

Hester and Clay V. Stites of Resource Group One Seventy-Five, LLC (RG175) to
help steer the search process and to recruit candidates. For more information
about the firm, you may visit their website (www.rg175.com).

Doreen who will lead the team was Head of St. Mark's School in
Altadena, CA for 25 years and has extensive experience in searches with a large
network in Asia and the western states of the US. She is the 2015 recipient of the
NAIS Diversity Leadership Award and has served on the board of NAIS and many
other independent school organizations. Clay, who now serves as President of
RG175, has worked as a search consultant for the past 18 years and has
completed over 100 searches, mostly in the US. Coreen has recently completed
ten years as Head of the American School in London. She has an extensive
background in school leadership and is recognized as a leader in international
schools. Coreen currently serves as an officer on the Board of Trustees of the
Academy of International School Heads and has recently finished a six year term
on the Educational Collaborative for International Schools (ECIS).

The process that we will employ will be inclusive, thorough, and

professional. Doreen, Clay and Coreen will be visiting the school from 30 October

to 1 November 2017. They will spend time interviewing faculty, administration,

parents, students and board members, and we are currently working on their

schedule. Their objective is to get to know the school well, in order to best

represent UNIS. They will then prepare a position statement that will be used to

recruit prospective candidates.



I am confident that the Search Committee has made a wise selection. If

you wish to get in touch directly with the Search Committee you can do so by e-

mailing BoardOfTrustees@ unis.org.

UNIS is strong today and will remain so as we find a new leader to guide

our unique school. I am grateful for the opportunity to serve UNIS during this

important time.

Yours sincerely,

Catherine Pollard

Chair, UNIS Board of Trustees


